
 

 

 

12/4/08 

Dawson (Bell), 

 

I read with interest your November 30 article about House Bill 6644. Maybe you already have this 

information, but I did an analysis of the BWWA PAC campaign expenditure reports for the last year 

(attached). They certainly are big spenders. 

 

Steve Harry 

323-3897 


